
This is a screenshot from our video log showing the Push Button on Demand Flashing Light.  Pedestrians or crossing guards simply push the button and the light 

begins flashing for a predetermined amount of time. This particular location shows signing for a pedestrian crossing.  The one at Northwinds would be signed as a 
"School Crossing".  This particular flasher is also hard wired for electricity  Technology has advanced such, that solar powered flashers are now being used more 

often in Minnesota.  You may want to look into having your system solar powered.  Let me know if you have any further questions. 
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